


3. assess costs, benefits, governance arrangements, risks, practicalities and
implementation challenges of any policy responses. In doing so, the Commission
should have regard to:

3.1. both regulatory and non-regulatory responses to the problems in the
relevant markets, including education and social marketing measures,
labelling and other certification arrangements, industry codes and the role
of existing consumer and intellectual property laws

3.2. the impacts on Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander artists, and more
broadly, the Australian Indigenous and the wider community from policy
and regulatory reform

3.3. the advantages and disadvantages of current initiatives that intend to
remedy problems in the Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander art and craft
markets, and the lessons that can be learnt from them

3.4. proposing possible policy and regulatory responses to address the
identified deficiencies in the markets

3.5. where it is feasible, indicate any quantitative estimates of the benefits,
costs and commercial impacts of policy reforms.

In undertaking this research, the Commission should also consider:

4. House of Representatives Standing Committee reports, including the /ndigenous
Affairs inquiry into the impact of inauthentic art and craft in the style of First
Nations peoples and submissions received as part of the development of the
Indigenous Visual Arts Industry Action Plan being led by the Australian
Government and to be released in the first half of 2021.

Process

The Commission is to consult broadly, particularly with Aboriginal and Torres Strait
Islander peoples, communities and organisations. The final report should be provided
within 15 months of the receipt of these terms of reference.
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